

City of Victoria City Hall 1 Centennial Square Victoria, BC V8W 1P6

September 5, 2017

Dear Mayor Helps & Council,

Harbour Air is pleased to have been part of the Ship Point Master Plan waterfront planning process. To that end, and as a stakeholder who has invested millions of dollars into the Victoria Inner Harbour, we are very supportive of the City's initiative to revitalize the area.

From our perspective, it is important that the plan, and any future implementation, strike a balance between thinking outside of the box, and being pragmatic in approach. Thusly, allowing for ample public access, green-space, public view corridors, and flexible plaza space for events while maintaining the availability of parking and passenger access to float plane terminal operations, and ancillary services, including the marine adventure activities.

We believe the direction and shape the plan is taking can address our needs although we will continue to keep a watchful eye as the process unfolds.

In closing we would like to acknowledge the work and dedication of staff and consultants and their diligence in both listening and communicating. It has been a positive and welcoming experience and we look forward to future updates.

Sincerel

Randy Wright, President Harbour Air Seaplanes

Cc: Joaquin Karakas - Senior Urban Designer, City of Victoria, Jason Johnson - City Manager, City of Victoria















